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From: Rebholz, Michelle (PUC) <michelle.rebholz@state.mn.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 9:39 AM 
To: Doyle, Greg (COMM) <greg.doyle@state.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 20-522

We would definitely prefer short responsive comments. 

From: Doyle, Greg (COMM) <greg.doyle@state.mn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 9:36 AM 
To: Rebholz, Michelle (PUC) <michelle.rebholz@state.mn.us> 
Subject: 20-522

Michelle, in the 20-522 Docket, concerning CenturyLink’s pe��on to terminate service to KTF, the par�es filed
comments on 9/30/2020. The Department sent CenturyLink some IRs concerning those comments, which were
returned yesterday. There are a couple of things we would like to call to the Commission’s a�en�on. Our
preference would be to file short comments, but if you prefer, we could wait un�l oral argument to share our
thoughts.

Do you have a preference on whether we file short responsive comments, or to wait for oral argument?

Greg Doyle
Manager, Telecommunica�ons
651-539-1875
mn.gov/commerce
Minnesota Department of Commerce
85 7th Place East, Suite 280 | Saint Paul, MN 55101

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This message is intended only for the use of the individual(s) named above. 
Informa�on in this e-mail or any a�achment may be confiden�al or otherwise protected from disclosure by state
or federal law.  Any unauthorized use, dissemina�on, or copying of this message is prohibited.  If you are not the
intended recipient, please refrain from reading this e-mail or any a�achments and no�fy the sender immediately. 
Please destroy all copies of this communica�on.
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